PBA WEEKLY E-NEWS



A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents,

We have entered the last grading period of the 2017-2018 school year! There is a great deal of learning still to be accomplished. We look to your continued reinforcement of homework and encouragement for your children to do their best each day in school. We, of course, will continue to hold high expectations for students' achievement and behavior throughout the end of the school year.

PBA values inputs from families, and we want to hear from you! The Parent Satisfaction Survey has been sent home with your children. Please look for the SURVEY in your child's homework folder or backpack, and complete the survey. You may return the completed survey with your students, or mail it in the district-provided, prepaid return envelope, on or before Friday May 4, 2018.





April 16 – SC @ Slavens 4:00 PM

April 16 – BB @ PBA against Slavens 4:00 PM

April 16 – Picture Day for ECE and Kinder

April 20 – Volunteer Appreciation - N. Gym - 2:00 pm

April 24 – BB & SC @ PBA against Den. Green – 4:00

April 25 – Administrative Professionals Day

May 4 – International Night – 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm

 $May\ 23-\ Field\ Day\ for\ K-5$

May 28 – Memorial Day – NO SCHOOL

Reminder

INTERNATIONAL
NIGHT IS MAY 4!
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM
GET READY
FOR A NIGHT OF
FUN!

SHOUT OUT News!

The 5th Grade class enjoyed two days at Denver Public School's Balarat Camp. Exploring Colorado's mining history, ecology hikes, and lessons in Western History kept everyone busy. Students thoroughly enjoyed zip lining, a giant swing, and a nighttime hike. Thank you, parents for allowing us the opportunity to take your children on this trip!

Regina De Leon





SPRING SPORTS SEASON!

Spring sports is winding down! We have 4 games left. Our teams are doing great and having fun! Thank you to our coaches for all their time and effort with our student-athletes this year!!!

Athletic Director: Kathleen Nickless, 720-424-1042



MOTIVATING YOUR CHILDREN! PART 8:

- Work with your child in an effort to improve his/her organizational, time management, and scheduling skills.
- > Be willing and able to explain to your child's teachers and coaches that his/her lack of motivation may be the *effect* of his/her school failure, not the *cause*.
- Avoid comparing the child to her siblings. This practice merely builds resentment and anger, not motivation.

Tami Koenig MA, School Counselor; 720-424-1066